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MEMORANDUM 
 
DATE:  February 27, 2024 
 
TO:  Mark A. Holodick, Ed. D. 
  Cora Scott, Ed. D. 
 
FROM: Benjamin Shrader, Chairperson  
  State Council for Persons with Disabilities 
 
RE: PROPOSED DDOE FINAL RESIDENTIAL CHILD CHARE FACILITIES 

AND DAY TREATMENT PROGRAMS 105, 27 DEL. REGISTER OF 
REGULATIONS 599 (FEBRUARY 1, 2024) 

 
The State Council for Persons with Disabilities would like to thank the DDOE for considering our 
previous concerns regarding residential childcare facilities. We further wish to thank you in advance 
for considering us for any task forces related to regulating childcare facilities and day treatment 
programs. 
 
Thank you again and please contact SCPD if you have any questions or comments regarding our 
observations or recommendations on the proposed regulation. 
 
cc: Ms. Marissa Band, Esquire CLASI, DLP  

Governor’s Advisory Council for Exceptional Citizens  
Developmental Disabilities Council 

  
 
 


